
The Township of Neptune Sewerage Authority has been experiencing some odor complaints and 

sincerely apologize for any inconvenience.  The Authority has identified potential sources of 

those complaints and we are doing our best to rectify the condition.  While the Authority owns 

and operates an 8.5 mgd wastewater treatment plant, we are committed to protecting the 

environment, with providing our customers professional, safe and efficient wastewater treatment 

on a 24/7 basis.  With the help of our Engineer, Remington & Vernick, TNSA has purchased two 

odor control units for the WWTP that will help capture any odors emanating from the processes 

within the plant.  They are currently on order and will be delivered and installed in the fall of 

2021.  In addition, TNSA has identified a user who will be adding an odor control chemical into 

their pump station to help mitigate odors coming into the WWTP within the next two weeks.   
 


